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William Madrigal <wmadr00l@ucr.edu> To catulewind@blm.gov

cc

02/18/2011 01:18 PM Subject Southern California tribes

Hi Greg,

My name is William Madrigal and | am representing a newly formed coalition of tribes that are engaging
renewable energy projects with respect to tribal resources. | would like to be on the mailing list if its possible as
I would like to accumulate any updates on the project and relay them to tribes at thier request.

thank you for you consideration,

William Madrigal

Intern

Ca Tribes for the Protection of Indigenous Resources
(951) 216 -8586
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